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DUNKIN’ DONUTS CELEBRATES NATIONAL DONUT DAY WITH DELIVERY OF 

60 DOZEN DONUTS TO THE DALLAS POLICE DEPARTMENT 

 
National Donut Day is Friday, June 3, 2016. To make the day even sweeter, at 10:00 a.m. on June 3, 
Dunkin’ will deliver 60 dozen donuts to the Dallas Police Department headquarters at 1400 S. Lamar 
Street, Dallas, to be distributed to all substations. Dunkin’ is proud to support law enforcement and is 
making sure the officers have the opportunity to participate in the free donut offer.   Dunkin’ is also a 
big supporter of Special Olympics and the Dallas Police Department holds numerous fundraisers 
throughout the year at their stores. 
 
National Donut Day was originally established in 1938 by the Chicago Salvation Army to honor women 
who served donuts to soldiers during World War I. The holiday is traditionally celebrated on the first 
Friday of June. Dunkin' Donuts has been serving guests signature donuts for 66 years.  
 
The Media is invited to join us Friday, June 3, 2016 at 10:00 a.m. in the Donald A. Stafford Media 
Conference at Jack Evans Police Headquarter located at 1400 S. Lamar Street.   
 
 

(30) 
 

 
 
16-016 
 

mailto:pio@dpd.dallascityhall.com
http://www.dpdbeat.com/

